
 
 

 
        21st September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
We have been made aware that some items of our school uniform are out of 
stock and some parents have not been able to purchase some of the 
embroidered items such a sweatshirts, cardigans or hoodies for this academic 
year. 
 
If you have been unable to purchase some items of our uniform, could I ask you 
to complete the survey via the link below by Friday 29th September. 
 
We are trying to look for alternative options but we need to get an idea of 
interest and quantities first. 
 
Link to survey: https://forms.office.com/e/eJC5S24GdH 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school by emailing 
office@bewdleyprimary.worcs.sch.uk or calling 01299 403 796. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Nikki Walker 
School Business Manager 

Worcestershire County 

Council Children’s 

Services Directorate 
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Head Teacher: 

Mrs. Jane Woakes 
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